July 3, 2008

Oniario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2318

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear ds. Walii:

Re: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low income Consumers
Board File No.: EB-2008-0150
intent to Participate

Piease accept this letter of intent to participate in the aforementioned consultation.

This issue is of particular interest to ExWiv. ENWIN's service area, the City of Windsor,
suffers from the highest unemployment rate in Ontario, and for a number of months had
one of the two highest unemployment rates in the country. ENWIN employs a number of
practices to mitigate the impact on low income consumers and the impact on ENWIN'S
return on equity.

EnWin looks forward to a solution-oriented process that addresses the many issues
relevant to consumers and the LDCs that serve them.

Yours very truly,

EnWin U;t_{f/iq jies Lid.
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Per:” Andrew J. Sassg, B.G6mm., LL.B.
Director, Regulatory Affairs
P: 519-255-2735
F. 519-873-7812
E: regulatory@enwin.com



